Councillor Evans reports:

Following a meeting of generations called by the Mayor in May, a project of having young and old meet in parks for picnics and activities was suggested as a Year 2000 project.

I was appointed the convener of this activity by the Mayor and will be calling a meeting of Community Board representatives and officers to discuss ways to implement community involvement in this project.

I formally seek your Committee's approval and ask that a member of your Committee join a subcommittee to pursue this project.

Recommendation: That Councillor Evans, Councillor Thompson and Councillor Buck

join with Community Board members to proceed with Generations in

the Park for March 2000.

Chairman's

Recommendation: That Councillor Buck be appointed to represent the Committee on the

Generations in the Park Subcommittee.